PRIMARY NEWSLETTER

X HIGHLAND 23TH WARD

BIRTHDAYS

FROM QUR PROPRET

Lucy Price - 2
Jaida Richins - 2
Mac Tall - 8

Sister Rebecca L. Craven, Second Counselor in the Young Women General
Presidency said in May General Conference:

“Although it may not be easy, there is always a way to do the right thing.”

We love you! Love, The Primary Presidency

ACTIVITIES & ANNOUNCEMENTS

Save the Date! Stake Activity Day Camp on June 15th. Boys are from 9-11:30
AM and Girls are from 12:30-3:00 PM.

May Primary Songs:

“I Will Be Valiant” Children's Songbook, 162

“A Child's Prayer” Children's Songbook, 12-13

“I'm trying to Be Like Jesus® Children's Songbook, 78-79
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Eva Castleberry- May 7, 2022



